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To the parents and carers of Year 2 pupils

Dear parents and carers, 

We are thrilled to welcome your children back to school and we know your children are excited to be back in the classroom too.

There are some very exciting events happening this half term that we would like you to know about.

This week we will be celebrating World Book Day. Lots of exciting activities are planned to engage the children and to enthuse them further about reading. 

Each table in the classrooms will become the world with images and stories from different continents. The aim is for the children to guess which continent the images and stories are from. 

A scavenger hunt with a picture, word and phonics focus will be great fun and we are sure the children will be equally excited to partake too.

In class we will learn how important the illustrations are in books and the children will have an opportunity to illustrate a piece of text in the style of Quentin Blake, who brought Roald Dahl’s characters to life. 

There will also be lots of opportunities for the children to be story tellers, actors and story makers where they can video their friends and watch it with delight afterwards. 

Every child will bring home a book from school to keep at home and read with parents.

We also invite the children to dress up as a favourite character from a book on Friday 12th March. 

In the following week we will be celebrating science. During our home learning lessons, we have predicted what would happen to seeds being positioned in a variety of places within the classroom. The children will get the chance to find out if their predictions were correct during science week and see the process of growth.

Making links with our materials topic, the children will be designing and making a bridge. They will select the materials based on their properties to ensure the bridge holds its shape and is fit for purpose. 

We will experiment with paper and water to make paper flowers bloom. Using different types of paper, the children will experiment to see how long it takes each flower to bloom.

We will also be resuming PE in the week beginning 15th March 2021. On PE days the children will come into school wearing their PE clothes. Can we please remind everyone that we will be doing PE outside so the children will need to wear long PE trousers and a top with long 

sleeve, as the weather may still be too cold for shorts and tee shirts. Comfortable PE shoes should be worn and any shoes with studs, such as football boots are not suitable for school. 

2 Red will have PE every Monday

2 Yellow will have PE every Tuesday

2 Green will have PE every Tuesday

On Friday 19th March we will recognise Red Nose day in school and will let you know later in the week how we will do this.

Finally, thank you to all our parents for supporting online learning, we appreciate all you have done.

Yours sincerely,
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Grove School




Ms J Wilkinson

Year Group Leader

Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9HB

Tel: 0121 464 4669    Fax: 0121 464 0508  Email: enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk


